
Dudley CAC June 27, 2017 Meeting Notes 
 
Announcements 
There will be a Dudley Branch Library Art meeting on Tuesday, August 8, 2017 from 6:30 PM-7:30 PM 
The Fellowes Trust Athenaeum will host programs for the Dudley Community during the renovation.  Candelaria Collins has 
agreed to continue in her role with the Fellowes. 
 
Utile 
Working to re-orient the library 
Make the plaza part of the library 
Humanize the concrete building and create a new experience for patrons walking into the library 
Many spaces available for community meetings 
Working with multiple city departments to re-design the plaza 
 
Community Member asked if there was going to be a stage in the Community Room. 
Utile responded that there was limited space for a stage because of the accessibility challenges 
 
Community Member asked if there would be proper egress from all spaces in the library 
Utile responded yes 
 
Community member asked how many spaces would be available for bikes 
Utile responded 13 
 
  


